
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  November 28, 2012  

 

 

Committee on Energy and Commerce 

Subcommittee on Communications and Technology  

 

HEARING 

TIME CHANGE NOTICE  
 

 

The start time for the Communications and Technology Subcommittee hearing scheduled 

for Thursday, November 29, 2012, at 10:00 a.m. in 2322 Rayburn House Office Building has 

been changed.  The hearing will now begin 10 minutes after the conclusion of the meeting of 

the Democratic Caucus for the purpose of Minority leadership elections.  The title of the 

hearing is “The Role of Receivers in a Spectrum Scarce World.”  Witnesses are by invitation 

only and will be announced, and the hearing webcast will be available at 

http://energycommerce.house.gov/. 
 

If you have any questions concerning this hearing, please contact Neil Fried or David Redl at 

(202) 225-2927.  

 

 By Order of Chairman Walden 
 

http://energycommerce.house.gov/

